
 

 

Friday Lunch Information 

There will be no Friday lunches on the following dates: 

July 26 

August 2 

August 9 

August 16 

August 23 

August 30 

October 18 

November 15 

December 6 

December 13 

February 7 

February 14 

May 1 

May 8 

May 15 

May 22 

While we have tried to anticipate events, please understand these dates are 

subject to change as our calendar changes throughout the school year. 

 

RULES FOR FRIDAY LUNCHES 

1. Guests must sign in at the front desk and obtain a visitor sticker. 

2. Outside food may be brought in for a specific student, but not for multiple 

students (unless in same family). 

3. If remaining through more than one lunch period, please be considerate of 

others and vacate tables in between grade level seatings to allow space for 

others. 

4. Please be considerate of our staff and throw away all trash. 

5. Students must return to class with their teacher. 

6. MPR bathrooms may not be used by adults during lunches. 


